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I Bike at Blackford Primary 

Dr Bike for P5-7 
Sustrans I Bike Event – Monday 27th November 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the I Bike Project at Blackford Primary, on Monday 27th November P5-7 pupils are 
invited to bring in their bicycles for a FREE safety check with Dr Bike.  This involves safety 
checks, carrying out minor adjustments, pumping tyres and replacing brake cables where 
necessary.   
 
Advice on further work will be given if needed, helping to ensure bikes are roadworthy.  Please 
leave your bike unlocked in the playground if you would like it checked.   
 
Please note a free cycle safety check is not a substitute for a full service.  Simple 
adjustments and repairs will be undertaken where necessary.  Please see the attached 
MOT checklist on your bike at the end of the day for further details.  In the event of a 
high number of bikes arriving on the day there may not be the opportunity to check all 
bikes. 
 
Completed permission slips should also be returned to the school by Monday 20th November. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Robyn Warburton 
Sustrans I Bike Officer, Perth & Kinross 
robyn.warburton@sustrans.org.uk 
Tweet: @ibikeperth 
 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I would like my child’s bike to be checked by Dr Bike (Monday 27th November) 

Pupil’s name:                                                                                         Class: 

I give permission for my child’s bike to be safety checked: Yes   /    No 

Parent’s/guardian’s signature:  
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